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 Design Status – The Design work is underway.  The Programming Phase, Conceptual 
Schematic and Design Development Phases are complete.  Regular project meetings are being 
held to provide NAPS feedback to Designers.  Construction Drawing phase is ongoing. 
 

 Permitting and Bidding - This will follow Design Completion. 
 

 Construction Status - This will follow Permitting, Bidding and Contract Award. 
 

 Furniture, Fixtures and Equipment (FF&E) Status – All of these items have been budgeted and 
the next stage of planning will start once the Construction Phase is underway. 
 

 IT/Communications – This Fire Station will be set up just like Station #3 with IT and 
communication technology built into the station.   
 

 Project Budget – The Project budget is $3.8M. 
 

 Schedule – Preliminary timeframe for project completion is Early Summer 2022 (Difficult to 
determine schedule risks from COVID-19, these may push the project into the Late Fall 2022).   
 

 Renderings and Site Plan – Included with this update. 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 


